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Report: 

Moving our website over to WordPress is still in the Development stage.  
Kathi D is temporarily doing all the postings and revisions to our 
website. Leah, our website developer, has moved the content over so 
far. She will be making suggestions as to what menu items could be at 
the main level and what menu items could be dropdowns, similar to the 
Rochester AIS website which she also designed. Things are 
progressing quickly—many thanks to Kathi D and Leah for their efforts 
and expertise. 
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